
 

    

Amendment to By-Law No 2249/84 

Amended By-Law Governing Business Operations in Iroquois Falls 

On Monday, August 12th, Council for the Town of Iroquois Falls approved an amendment 
to By-Law No. 2249/84, which required all hawkers, peddlers, and merchants to obtain a 
license before selling or offering goods within the municipality. 

To clarify, hawkers and peddlers are mobile vendors who temporarily set up at various 
locations or a particular site to sell goods, wares, or merchandise. 

The newly amended By-law No. 3801/24 continues to require a license for hawking, 
peddling, or selling goods within the Municipality of Iroquois Falls. The cost for this license 
is set at $100 and is valid from the date of issue until December 31st of that year. Starting 
January 1st, 2025, annual renewals will cost $35. 

Steps to Apply for Your License: 

1. Complete an application form at Town Hall, including a full description of the 
goods, wares, and/or merchandise you intend to sell in the Municipality of 
Iroquois Falls. 

2. Pay the $100 license fee. 

3. Submit a written letter of permission from the property owner where you plan 
to sell your goods. 

4. If you plan to operate from a specific location, obtain a report from the Town’s 
Planning Department confirming compliance with all applicable provisions of 
the Town’s Zoning By-law, including land use and other municipal 
regulations. 

5. Provide any additional documentation as required by the Town. 

For more information on application requirements and fee details, please contact Town 
Hall. 

You can view By-law 2248/84 as amended by By-law 3801/24, which governs the 
licensing, regulation, and operations of hawkers, peddlers, and merchants on the Town of 
Iroquois Falls Website at https://www.iroquoisfalls.com/home. 

Dated this 21st day of August 2024 

Maureen Reeder, Clerk 
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